
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

This newsletter will mainly be pictures of our fantastic Ancient Egypt DT day and 

woodland learning. The children have had a great week and they really put their all into 

the activities on Tuesday. I was so impressed that nearly all of the children tried a fig and 

some even came back for more. Their costumes were amazing and it was such a fun 

day.  

At the start of the week, the children made some ‘Bead of Hope’ bracelets as part of 

our Spirituality lessons. Unfortunately, the string was not strong enough and so the 

children will re-make them in the next couple of weeks to bring home. Each bead 

represents something and the children will enjoy telling you what that is.  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  Year 3 Newsletter- 24th January 2025 



Thanks, 

The Year 3 Teaching Team 

 

 

 

 

  

The spellings this week are: (10)  

 

Station, nation, imagination, preparation, sensation, relation, situation, operation, 

position, fiction. 

 

For this week (6)  

 

Jump, jumping, jumped, stop, stopping, stopped.  

 


